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Although I live on the New York Side of the Delaware, I drive into Honesdale at least once a
week to run errands.
My family and community strongly oppose gas drilling, until further testing is done. There
simply is not enough information of the effects, and answers of what will happen and who will
be responsible for any missteps.

Pennsylvania will indeed loose the support of our entire community if gas drilling happens
there. I am a teacher and my husband is involved in local politics. We shop, dine, ride
horses, etc. in P.A., and I feel good about supporting the economy there.

Please at least consider WAITING until further research is done. I have seen the well water
of people who have had gas wells drilled on their property and it is brown. Shame on you all
for not thinking of our children, your own children and all of our health, and seeing the
bottom dollar instead.

Sincerely,
Cheri Brasseale


